
Dear Mr Dumay, 
 
Please use this email as confirmation from Sydney Water that your commercial permit application for 
your brewery to be set up at 45 Mitchell Street, Brookvale has been received and is being processed. 
Approval is being granted for you to commence your installation of the required pre-treatment for the 
brewery at the site. 
 
Your Commercial Permit will be issued closer to the commencement date of your business at this site. 
 
Should Council or certifier require any other information about this email, please provide them with a 
copy and my contact details are listed for them to contact me directly. 
 
Kind regards 
Miti 
 

Mitieli Bovoro (Miti) 
Business Customer Services  
Sydney Water 
 

 
Ph 9694 6501 Mobile 0418 507 552 
mitieli.bovoro@sydneywater.com.au 
 

 

       

 

NOTICE: This email is confidential. If you are not the nominated recipient, please 
immediately delete this email, destroy all copies and inform the sender. Sydney Water 
Corporation (Sydney Water) prohibits the unauthorised copying or distribution of this email. 
This email does not necessarily express the views of Sydney Water. Sydney Water does not 
warrant nor guarantee that this email communication is free from errors, virus, interception or 
interference. 
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